
HB 283 -- Water Supply District Board Elections

Sponsor:  Johnson (47)

Currently, water supply district board elections and bond
elections may be held in June or April.  This bill requires the
elections to be held in April.

The provision that would allow board elections to be cancelled if
there is only one candidate for each vacant position is removed.


